Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry

Headmaster Albus Dumbledore (Order of Merlin, First Class, Grand Sorcerer, Chief Warlock, Supreme Mugwump, International Confederation of Wizards)

Dear < Guest's Name>,

We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry for special midterm classes. There will also be a special birthday feast in honor of Gryffindor House's new Head Boy, *spirthday child's name*, International Confederation of Prefects, and Honorary Junior Mugwump. Classes will begin at the stroke of 6:00 in the evening on Friday, April 22, 2016.

Please take the Hogwarts Express to our address, currently disguised as a muggle church at <address>. There you will find the magical door visible only to Hogwarts students and families, located at the southwest corner of the building. The password is "Flibbertigibbet". The surrounding area is well-protected by memory charms so it will be safe to practice magic indoors. If you miss the Hogwarts Express and must arrive by way of muggle transportation, feel free to dress in non-wizard clothing. The event will include an excursion to Diagon Alley for all necessary books, clothing, and equipment. If you are interested in trying out for your house Quidditch team, please bring your own broom (really). If you are unable to respond by owl, please reply via the muggle telephony system to phone number> with a yes or no response. We look forward to your arrival at Hogwarts.

Sincerely,

<Parent Name>
Deputy Headmistress of Frolic and Feasts
Hogwarts Academy